5/12/2020 Mail - Ruemel Panglao - Outlook

Re: Addendum to Objections Part 3, PLN2019-00368

Molly Romm <meromm@yahoo.com>
Tue 5/12/2020 9:13 AM

To: Birgitta Bower <bowerbirgitta@gmail.com>; Ruemel Panglao <rpanglao@smcgov.org>; Renee Ananda
<rananda@smcgov.org>

Cc: Josh Beck <josh@plumbagoproductions.com>; Michael Cadigan <cadpack@comcast.net>; Cissy (Cecilia) and Jimi Baloian
<cbaloian@comcast.net>; Nancy Kennedy <nanceken@gmail.com>; Nancy Kennedy <ronvincent01@gmail.com>; Chris
Johnson <chrisjohnson_mcc@yahoo.com>; Lisa Ketcham <lisa.ketcham@comcast.net>; Delia Comito
<dcomito@granada.ca.gov>; midcoastcommunitycouncil@gmail.com <midcoastcommunitycouncil@gmail.com>;
Planning_Commission <Planning_Commission@smcgov.org>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Good morning Rene and Ruemel,

My name is Molly Romm, and | live at 559 The Alameda. While Birgitta has been the voice of the
neighborhood, | fully stand behind and support the objections to this project she has outlined, as well
as all the communication she has been sending.

Birgitta is essentially representing 7 households immediately surrounding this project who feel very
strongly that the current proposed building should not be approved as is. The building approval
process is incredibly difficult to navigate and understand, but there is one fact to me that is very clear.
This proposed project has disrupted the peace in 7 households and has caused tremendous anxiety
for many of us. | do not understand why exceptions are even being considered let alone potentially
granted to 1 resident (who isn't even going to be living here) knowing it would upset and disrupt the
lives of 7 families in the immediate area.

So, in addition to the formal objections Birgitta has outlined, | wanted to appeal to the humanistic side
of this situation and respectfully ask that what I've said above be taken into consideration when
reviewing this project. | will be in attendance for the Thursday zoom meeting at 3:30.

Sincerely,
Molly Romm

On Monday, May 11, 2020, 02:55:47 PM PDT, Renee Ananda <rananda@smcgov.org> wrote:

Hello Ms. Bower,

This confirms receipt of the addendum you’ve submitted. Staff will forward the
addendum to the Coastside Design Review Committee members. Thank you,
RTA

Renée T. Ananda, Planner Il
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455 County Center, 2nd Floor
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